
From: Joseph Hendricks
To: Dan Baumann; Brad Becker; Chad Pergande
Subject: Fwd: Short Notice OT-Kenosha SMART Response
Date: Friday, August 28, 2020 12:25:33 PM

Captain,

I think it’s time to start a conversion using personnel from the other two divisions to help
during these times. We’d take them on the road or the SMART responses. Thoughts?

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brady Esser <BEsser@waukesha-wi.gov>
Date: August 28, 2020 at 12:20:00 PM CDT
To: _PD Patrol Officers-All Shifts <PD-PatrolOfficers-
AllShifts@ci.waukesha.wi.us>
Cc: _PD Patrol Div-Supr <PD-PatrolDiv-Supr@ci.waukesha.wi.us>
Subject: Short Notice OT-Kenosha SMART Response

Kenosha is looking for two patrol officers to assist them tomorrow 08/29. OT would
start at 0930, report to the CP in Kenosha at 1100.
 
Due to the short notice this OT will be assigned at 1345 TODAY
 
Sergeant Brady T. Esser
Waukesha Police Department
Day Shift Patrol
1901 Delafield Street
Waukesha WI 53188
262-524-3829 (Office)
262-524-3831 (Dispatch)
besser@waukesha-wi.gov 
 
“The opinions expressed are mine and do not necessarily represent those of the City of
Waukesha”
 


